
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted. 
 
7 There was heard and noted a report by Ms Anna Dyer, North West Glasgow 
Voluntary Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing an update on its work, advising  
 
(1) of the continued IT recycling project “Plugged In” and that information could 

be accessed via https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/ who would accept 
any old IT equipment to be refurbished; 
 

(2) of the continued concerns with regards to the cost of living crisis and the 
increased demand on services, with the focus recently on Christmas activities, 
with the service working together to provide food parcels and events;  
 

(3) that the university hub had held a number of events and that the network  
would be working closely with them on future programmes; 
 

(4) of the recent successful meeting with Community Support Officers from the 
Council regarding future action plans within the ward; and 
 

(5) that Community Central Halls and Woodside Halls would be celebrating 100 
years during 2025 and celebratory events would be planned throughout the 
year and that the network hoped to take the lease from the Council. 
 

 

https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/

